
PRESS RELEASE 

September 9, 2024 

The following action was taken at Monday night’s school board meeting: 

• Move forward with the replacement of the chiller unit at RHS 

 
The rest of the meeting was a discussion between board members on the condition of facilities and 
working towards developing an action plan. 

 
 

The next regular School Board Meeting will be Monday, September 23, 2024 at 5:30 P.M. at Central Office. 


